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~ SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT C 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, Califomia 95813; (916) 452 3211

August 19, 1982

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
ATTENTION JOHN F STOLZ CHIEF
OPERATING REACTORS BRANCH N0 4
US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION UNIT N0 1
CONTAINMENT ISOLATION DEPENDABILITY

Your letter dated June 29, 1982 requested additional information to
complete your review of Generic Item B-24 and NUREG Item II.E.4.2,
Containment Isolation Dependability. You requested this information
be provided within 45 days of receipt of your letter. We will not
be able to provide the requested information until October 1,1982.
This is due to the increased workload required for the modification
of the Steam Generator Auxiliary Feedwater Headers.

-L l' %2%
John . Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer
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AN ELECTRIC SYSTEM SERVihG MORE THAN 600,00n IN THE HEART OF CALff0RNiA


